»
‘MCGILL UNIVERSITY
PRINCIPAL AND VICE-CHANCELLOR

L. W. DOUGLAS

September 15, 1938

My dear FProfessor Maclntosh,

I enclose a copy of a brochure whiech bos been gent to
me by & Mr. Stanley Wright and also a copy of my letter to him.
I think this is all self-explanatory, but I thought I should let

you know that I had taken the neme of the Canadian Universities

Conference in vain, in odse Wr, Wright decided % approach you.

I hope I am »ight in stating that this is & matter which might

properiy be placed on your agenda?

Yours sincerely,

Profeasor W.A.Maclntosh, Secretary
Canadian Universities Conference
Kingston, Ontario




